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MEMORANDUM 
To: Victorian Membership Candidates 

From: Chief Examiner, Peter Bennett 

Subject:  Victorian Lockdown - Examination Plans  

We understand the lockdown announcement in your state will have raised concerns over ANZCVS 
Membership examinations. To allow 2021 membership examinations to proceed in Victoria, the College 
is delaying your written and practical examinations by one week. 

It is our intention that all other information, location and time remain the same. In the event there are 
additional changes, we will provide notification as quickly as possible. 

We hope the change of date provides the flexibility you need to proceed. However, we understand that 
there may be competing priorities during this time, and if your circumstances preclude you from 
proceeding, you have the additional options of deferring until 2022 or withdrawing. 

As our plans are dependent on the Victorian lockdown ending in seven days, any extension to this will 
require reassessment and further notifications to candidates. 

The College is updating a COVID-19 page on the website, which includes all circulated information and a 
list of frequently asked questions.  

https://www.anzcvs.org.au/covid-19-update  


